May 25, 2023

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket
Room on May 25, 2023 3t 10:59 3.m.

Mr. Josiah Cox

Limestone Water Utility Operating Company
1630 Des Peres Rd. Suite 140

St. Louis, MO 63131

Email: jcox@cswrgroup.com

Sent via email.

In Re: Docket No. 23-00016, Expedited Joint Application of Limestone Water Ulility Operaling

Company, LLC and DSH & Associates, LLC for Approval of the Acquisition of and
to Operate the Wastewater System of DSH & Associates, LLC and to Transfer or
Issue a Certificate or Public Convenience and Necessity.

Dear Mr. Cox:

To assist the Commission in its ongoing investigation into the above reterenced docket, it is
requested that responses be provided to the following:

1.

Regarding Commission Rule 1220-04-13-.17(2)(a)(7)(i-v): The map provided in Exhibit 1 is
lacking in finer details that help identify the location of the subdivision and treatment areas of
the DSH system. Please file a more detailed map detailing the rule requirements including the
location of the wastewater system, names of surrounding streets, roads, access roads,
residences and habitable structures, and service areas currently unserved.

Regarding Commission Rule 1220-04-13-.17(2)(d)(1): Provide a copy of the application for a
State Operating Permit (“SOP”) filed with TDEC, or an application for transfer of the selling
utility’s SOP. Include the letter from TDEC indicating receipt of a complete application; also
please provide any engineering and/or design reports submitted to TDEC. Otherwise, please
provide Limestone’s plan of action for meeting the SOP requirement.

Regarding Commission Rule 1220-04-13-.17(2)(d)X2): A copy of the State Operator
Certificate for Limestone’s proposed wastewater system operator of record. If the operator is
a contracted employee/party, provide a copy of the employment/engagement contract.




4. Identify all third parties that will be used in the operations of the acquired wastewater system,
including but not limited to, billing, accounting, customer service, etc. If contract exists with

such third party providers, please provide copies.

5. Provide all responses to the Consumer Advocate’s information request dated April 11, 2023 to
the Commission’s docket room.

Please provide all responses no later than 2:00 p.m. on Friday, June 2, 2023. Responses may be
submitted electronically at (puc.docketroomurin.pov with one hard copy mailed to the Docket
Manager at the Tennessee Public Utility Commission, 502 Deaderick Street, 4" Floor, Nashville,
Tennessee 37243.

Please contact me at David.lostera (n.gov or by phone at (615) 770-6884 should you have
questions or need clarification of any requested item. Thanks for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

§ o/l Foie

David Foster, Director

Utilities Division

C: Via email:
Melvin.Malonet@butlersnow.com
Katherine. Barnestbutlersnow.com

Karen.Stachowskiag.tn.gov
dhodgeiadshassociates.com
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